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Learn Together, Achieve Together 

 

8th January 2021 
 

Re: First week complete – WELL DONE ALL 

Dear parents, 
 

We have now completed our first week in school and we should be very proud of our 

achievements. Those in school have settled back in very quickly and the children 

completing work at home are now regularly accessing online resources! 
 

It was a little disappointing to hear that the Education Secretary suggesting that 

parents contact Ofsted if they are not happy with Online learning. At Ankermoor, we 

are proud of what we have set up. Staff have developed online learning; trained 

children; created learning packs and initiated new communication systems... all in such a 

short space of time. If you are concerned about any aspects, we would certainly like to 

hear them first so we can resolve any problems first hand. We won’t get it right all of 

the time but we will always try our absolute best to serve our children and our 

community. 
 

To ensure we move forward together, please consider the following: 
 

Those in school:  
 

- Tuck for will start from Monday. A text has been sent out about this. 

- If children are accessing learning both in school and at home, please ensure they 

bring their learning packs with them. 
 

Those at home: 
 

- Please continue to access the Online learning via Teams or Tapestry. If support 

is needed, please message: inbox@ankermoor.org 

- Staff will be making calls home to check in with pupils next week. If you have 

any worries or concerns, please let us know. 
 

We realise that everybody is doing their very best considering the circumstances but 

remember, this period of lockdown will only cause a loss of learning for your child so 

the more you can access the online learning, the more it will benefit them. However, we 

do understand the stress and difficulty of working from home so please do as much as 

you can and share this with us.  
 

We are always here if you need us, 
 

Take care, 

 
Simon Russell 

Headteacher 
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